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TAPE 59, SIDE A

004    Chair Watt calls the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

PUBLIC HEARING ON HB 2167

Administrator Johnston submits and summarizes Staff Measure Summary and
amendments - (Exhibit A)

010    Bob Andrews, PERS, explains the intent of HB 2167-2 amendments > 
   Answers questions from members

054    WORK SESSION ON HB 2167

MOTION: Vice-Chair  Beyer  moves that  HB 2167-2  amendments BE

ADOPTED

VOTE:  In a roll call vote all members are present and vote AYE

CHAIR WATT declares the motion PASSED

MOTION: Vice-Chair Beyer moves that HB 2167, as amended, be sent

to the full committee with a DO PASS recommendation

Discussion: > Rep. Tiernan opposes this  bill because he would  not have
voted for

the original bill > Chair Watt  states that  glitches in  legislation
pass  all the time

and it is the responsibility of future bodies to amend the errors

Discussion of motion continues > Vice-Chair Beyer  states that  he is 
probably opposed  to this bill

as well but it is important for him to vote with the intent of the



original and if Rep. Tiernan truly objects to it he should submit a bill
in the future that eliminates these benefits

VOTE: In a  roll call vote  Reps. Payne, Starr,  Beyer and Chair

Watt vote AYE.  Rep. Tiernan votes NO

CHAIR WATT declares the motion PASSED

Rep. Payne will carry the bill

112    PUBLIC HEARING ON HB 2879

Administrator Johnston submits  and summarizes  Staff Measure Summary,

amendments and impact statements - (Exhibit B)

130  Karl Frederick, AOI, and  Frank Brawner, OBA, testify  in support
of the bill page 1 line 19-24 >     Answers questions from members

286    Marilyn Coffel submits and summarizes report - (Exhibit C) 369   
>     Answers questions from members TAPE 60, SIDE A

061    Marilyn Coffel continues to field questions from the members

260  Amy Klare, AFL-CIO, submits and summarizes prepared statement -
(Exhibit D) and testifies in opposition to the bill

338    Bob Hall, PGE, submits and summarizes prepared statement -
(Exhibit E)

387    Chair Watt calls recess at 9:30 a.m. and reconvenes at 9:40 a.m.

TAPE 59, SIDE B

020    PUBLIC HEARING ON HB 2009

Administrator Johnston submits and summarizes Staff Measure Summary and
impact statements - (Exhibit F)

030    Rep. Derfler testifies in support of the bill >     Answers
questions from members

080    Mari Anne Gest submits prepared testimony for the record -
(Exhibit G)

090    Marilyn Coffel submits and summarizes prepared statement -
(Exhibit H) >     Answers questions from members

215   Lauren  Moughon,  Women's  Rights  Coalition,  submits  and
summarizes prepared statement - (Exhibit J)

240  Laurie  Wimmer,  Oregon  Commission for  Women,  submits  and
summarizes prepared statement - (Exhibit K)

280    Karl Frederick clarifies the intent of the original ORS >    
Answers questions from members

390  Ed  Edwards,  Oregon  School  Employees  Association,  submits



prepared testimony for the record - (Exhibit L)

Submitted by                        Reviewed by

Rick Gaupo                    Marilyn Johnston Committee Clerk          
    Committee Administrator

EXHIBIT LOG: A - HB 2167, Staff Measure Summary, Staff, 2 pages B - HB
2879, Staff Measure Summary, Staff, 5 pages C - HB 2879, Report, BOLI,
19 pages D - HB 2879, Prepared Testimony, AFL-CIO, 2 pages E - HB 2879,
Prepared Testimony, PGE, 2 pages F - HB 2009, Staff Measure Summary,
Staff, 1 page G - HB 2009, Prepared Testimony, OPEU, 1 page H - HB 2009,
Prepared Testimony, BOLI, 20 pages I - HB 2009, Prepared Testimony,
AFL-CIO, 1 page J - HB 2009, Prepared Testimony, WRC, 1 page K - HB
2009, Prepared Testimony, Oregon Commission for Women, 1 page L - HB
2009, Prepared Testimony, Oregon School Employees, Association, 2 pages


